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Critical Missing Person 
 

The Dallas Police Department is asking for the public’s assistance in locating a 63 year old critically 
missing person. On May 12, 2014, at about 2:00 PM Gregory Holliday was last see walking in the area of 
5800 Campbell Road wearing a yellow T-Shirt, and Khaki Shorts. It is believed that Mr. Holliday could be 
armed and may harm himself. Mr. Holliday is a white Male 05/15/1950 he is 6’2’’ 190LBS with gray hair 
and brown eyes.  

 

 
Gregory Holliday 

 
If anyone has any information regarding the whereabouts of Mr. Holliday, please call 911 or contact the 
Dallas Police Department Missing Persons Unit at 214-671-4268. This critical missing report is 
documented on case number 114482-B. 
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